ANNUAL CONSENT TO SHARE FREE/REDUCED INFORMATION FOR OTHER PROGRAMS FEE REDUCTION

Dear Parent/Guardian:

To save you time and effort, the information you gave on your Free and Reduced Price School Meals Application may be shared with other programs for fee reduction.

In order to apply free and reduced lunch status to the reduction of the standard registration fee and any potential AP, SAT or ACT exams* which allow free and reduced costs to families with a free/reduced status, schools must first obtain the parent's consent for such use. Therefore, we must annually have your permission to share your information.

School Year Consent	
School Year:	_
and exam* fee reduction.	om my Free and Reduced Price School Meals Application shared for a registration registration and exam* fees being charged for the school year. ult to this option.
registration and exam* fee reduce This option will result in apple	roved reduced lunch applicants to have basic registration and exam* fees reduced by a applicants to have basic registration and exam* fees waived.
*High School Students Only	
If you checked yes, fill out the form kinformation will be shared for registr	pelow to ensure that your information is shared for the child(ren) listed below. Your ration and exam* fee purposes only.
Child's Name:	School:
Parent's Signature:	Date:

An application for free and reduced meals is available on the district website and must be completed and submitted after August 1 for next year eligibility. Sending in this form will not change whether your child(ren) get free or reduced priced meals. If free/reduced lunch status changes within 45 calendar days after the start of the new school year, fees will be readjusted.

Submit this completed form via email to shelley.mack@k12.nd.us or print and send it to Shelley Mack, Jamestown 1 Food Service, PO Box 269, Jamestown, ND 58402-0269 or to the secretary at your child's school office. For more information contact Shelley Mack, Food Service Director at 701-252-1950.